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Request and Response  

I understand that the small group of people responsible for the current war memorial 
in Faversham undertook to have the area that was to be excavated, surveyed for 
Scarab beetles.  
 
As you will be aware, beetles such as the Staghorn beetle are under threat and 
already extinct in some parts of Europe. Certainly, stag beetle larvae were present in 
the ground before the volunteers were evicted. I personally saw them.  
 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me with a copy of the Environmental 
Assessment results. 
 

 
 
Response 
 
This was not a Swale Borough Council managed project so the Council does not hold a copy of this 

information. You will need to contact the Faversham War Memorial Committee directly because 

they hold all of the relevant information that you are asking for. 

 
 
 
 


